Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Gwen Tellegen [gwen.tellegen@terraphase.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2014 12:40 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: WLewerenz@aol.com; Gwen Tellegen; Tim Kloeblen
Subject: Chromex Chromium Vault Closure Letter
Attachments: ACHCS Chromal Closure Letter 12131995.pdf

Hello Mark,

As we discussed this morning, we have uploaded all the UST Reports as well the Chromex chromium case documents to
Geotracker and the ACEH ftp site.

Attached please find the Chromal Chromium Site Closure letter issued by your office in 1995. | will send on regulatory
letters for the UST Case later today.

If you have any questions or concerns on our upload, please do not hesitate to contact me on my cell phone number
below.

I look forward to discussing the steps needed for the UST case closure with you on Friday.
Respectfully submitted,

Gwen Tellegen, PE

Principal Engineer

Director of Southern California Operations
Terraphase Engineering

11590 W. Bernardo Ct. Suite 245

San Diego, CA 92127

gwen.tellegen@terraphase.com
Cell: 949-378-8448
www.terraphase.com

Please consider the environment before printing

This message and the documents attached to it, if any, are intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain information
that is PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL, and/or may contain information that was prepared IN ANTICIPATION OF LITIGATION and/or
AT THE DIRECTION OF COUNSEL. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please delete all electronic copies of this
message and its attachments, destroy any hard copies you may have created and notify the sender immediately.












